Feedback for DEPARTMENT YEAR Self-Study Document, as part of Academic Program Review, from College of Natural Sciences Budget and Planning Committee

DATE

Dear DEPT CHAIR,

The CNS Budget and Planning Committee would like to commend you and your department for putting together a APPROPRIATE ADJECTIVE self-study document as part of your YEAR academic program review. The committee has some suggested changes and requests for more information as outlined below. 

Please resubmit your updated self-study document to the Budget and Planning Committee by DATE, so that we may review it prior to sending it forward.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Melanie Martin

Chair, CNS Budget and Planning Committee

209-667-3787

mmartin@csustan.edu

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Suggestions and requested changes by section:

A. Changes Since the Last Academic Program Review

B. Enrollment Trends

C. Commitment to Student Learning

D. Curriculum and Instruction

E. Faculty

F. Implementation Plan

Formatting and Other Issues
